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webmineral@gmail.com

From: John Betts Fine Minerals <j.betts@johnbetts-fineminerals.com>

Sent: Wednesday, October 13, 2021 9:03 AM

To: webmineral@gmail.com

Subject: Betts mineral updates resume October 19

 

 

  

 

  

 

  

John Betts - Fine Minerals Updates Resume October 19 
 

 

 

Summer is over and I finally return 
to NYC on Friday. 
 
Originally I planned to resume 
mineral updates in September, but 
the Covid-19 Delta variant caused 
complications with the reopening of 
my wife's office, so we postponed 
our return for a month. 
 
The new minerals will be posted 
Tuesday, October 19 at noon New 
York Time. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

  
John Betts, owner 
John Betts - Fine Minerals 
Mailing address only: 215 West 98 Street 
New York City, NY 10025 
212-678-1942 

 

 

 

  

 

 

See the new items at: New Listings Page  
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